
THE STATE FUND FOR FUNDAMENTAL RESEARCHES
16, Shevchenko Blvd., Kyiv, 01601, Ukraine tel. (38-044) 287-82-21

Prof. Ojars Sparltis 
President
of the Latvian Academy 
of Sciences

Dear Prof Ojars Spantis!

We kindly invite you and your colleagues to take part in the international 
conference "GRANT-2015" on 1-2 October, organized by the State Fund of 
Fundamental Research of Ukraine with the Ministry of Science and Education of 
Ukraine, the Embassy of France in Ukraine, the Polish Academy of Sciences 
Scientific Center in Kiev, the National academy of science of Ukraine.

"GRANT-2015" - is a conference dedicated to the problems of science 
research, technological engineering, and innovation implementations grant support, 
and evaluation of scientific work efficiency. This is an event, which aims to merge 
the leading European experts in scientific research for the science of science, peer- 
review, introduction of new technologies, granting, experts responsible for 
decision making and science forecasting.

The goal of the conference is to find recommendations concerning ways to 
increase the efficiency of funds activity. This in turn creates the preconditions for 
an effective system of grant support in scientific researches in Ukraine as well as in 
Europe.

Please find notice of the enclosed letter (Annex). More information can be 
found on the conference site: grant2015.dffd.gov.ua.

There is no participation fee for the conference.
Looking forward to meeting in Kiev.

Annex: 3 items.

Borys Grynyov 
Director


